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We can’t believe that we’re already into the final term of Primary 1.  We have lots of 

exciting activities planned for the term. 
 

Thank you again for all of your support this year.  Written reports will be issued 

during June, but if you have any questions or concerns please continue to use the 

reading records or talk to us at the end of the day. 

Andrew Drysdale and John Deed  

Literacy 

We are continuing to look at initial and 

final blends, diagraphs and alternative 

spelling patterns during phonics 

activities. 
 

Primary 1 will continue with our reading 

books, but we will also be looking at 

finding information in non-fiction texts. 
 

For writing we are looking at creating 

personal and imaginative stories as well 

as creating posters and trying out some 

poetry. 

 

Numeracy and Maths 

We will continue to deepen our 

understanding of numbers to 20 or 30 as 

well as addition and subtraction. We will 

also be working on grouping and sharing 

quantities within 20.  A new Numeracy 

homework task will follow shortly. 
 

For Maths we will be looking at money by 

identifying different coins and adding 

different amounts together before 

covering work on Time.  We will look at 

analogue and digital times. 

 

Other Information 

Please continue to label all clothing and 

personal property. 

Our homework tasks should be completed 

each week for Friday. 

 

24-28.04.17  Health Week 

19.05.17  P1B Assembly 

16.05.17  Class Trip 

09.06.17  P1A Assembly 

14.06.17 (am) Sports Day 

Health & Wellbeing  

Our PE days for this term continue to 

be Monday and Tuesday.  Please ensure 

that children have their gym kit on 

these days.  We have been enjoying 

lots of exciting activities during Health 

Week. 

 

We will be completing the ‘Keeping 

Ourselves Safe’ programme, which 

helps us consider our personal safety in 

different scenarios. 

 

Interdisciplinary Learning   

At the start of term we are going to be looking at Living Things and thinking about 

what plants need to grow.  We will be planting lots of seeds and look after them over 

the term.  We are looking forward to our trip to the Royal Botanics. 

 

We will then move onto our Fairyland topic, which will include work on castles.  

Children will be reading lots of different stories in school. 


